
Placement scheme proves a win-win

     The Youth Start-up Internship Programme 2023 concludes next month,
wrapping up its first year of being regularised. The programme gives young
people valuable work experience, and start-ups a pipeline of fresh talent.
     â€‹
     The Under Secretary for Home and Youth Affairs, Mr Clarence Leung, spoke
to news.gov.hk about the programme's benefits, while an intern and her
employer reflected on their participation.
      
     The story is available at www.news.gov.hk/eng/feature today (July 23) in
text and video format.
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